
Submitter: Margaret  Hoecker-Gaynor 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose a bill to stop mail in voting. Mail in ballots is an Oregon institution. We spend 

less on voting than other states without mail in voting. Mail in voting allows 

Oregonians a chance to read and vote at their leisure and make more informed 

decisions without having to take time off of work. I strongly oppose ending mail in 

votes. Don’t mess with a system that works.  


